

Office of the Mayor

July 17th, 2019

Ms. Jess Vandenhazel 30052-478 Dundas Street West Oakville, ON L6H 7L8

Dear Ms. Vandenhazel:

Re: Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week

Your request to proclaim the week of September 15 -21, 2019 as Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week has been approved and is recognized by the City of Richmond Hill.

Information relating to the week of September 15 -21, 2019 as Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week will be included on the City's website, and will run in the City's bulletin board pages in the Thursday, 12th edition of the Richmond Hill Liberal newspaper.

I would like to extend my appreciation to Mito Canada Foundation and support for your valuable contribution to the Richmond Hill community.

If you require further information, please contact Lisa Bogatko, Office of the Clerk, at (905) 747-6406.

Yours very truly,

Dave Barrow Mayor